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16th November 2017
Dear Parent/Guardian
s,
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As a part of the Active Journeys programme run by Sustrans, we will be participating in Road Safety Week from Monday 20th November to Friday 24th November. During this week we would like to encourage pupils to travel to school as actively as possible. It would be much appreciated if children show good examples of how to be ‘road smart’ by showing how they have travelled to school safely e.g. helmets, reflective clothing, bike lights etc.
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As part of our Road Safety Week we will also be holding a ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ day on Thursday 23rd November. In order to promote the ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ campaign, we ask that children wear their school uniform (trousers/skirts/shorts and shoes) but ‘brighten’ up, by adding a colourful T-shirt, jumper or accessory. We cannot wait to ‘see’ what everyone is wearing!
Alongside these events, we will be setting a Road Safety Poster competition task for pupils to participate in next week, where they will be given the opportunity to design a poster or colour a picture that will be used as part of an Active Journeys display.😊
Kind regards,

Miss K Morgan
Active Journeys Co-ordinator
